
 

 

 

S.C.O.P.E. NEWSLETTER 
Friday January 20th, 2017 

We have great news to announce: we are taking over Chipotle in Silverdale on 
February 28th, Fat Tuesday!  This will be a great opportunity for our school to raise extra 

money for SCOPE.  We will send out flyers with more information via email and Friday 
Folders as we get closer.  We are super excited!  You can double dip and buy scrip too! 

The family donations have been picking up.  April 7th is the donation cut-off, best not 

to wait until the very end!  We would greatly appreciate your $100 family donation as soon 
as possible.  If you’d like to spend your $100 on wine, we would accept that as well.  Please 

contact either of us or your room parent for any questions you may have. 

All of the class project coordinators have been filled.  Thank you to those who have 
volunteered! 

 We have ordered the invitations!  They should be going out in the mail by the middle 

of February.  We have chosen Essence of the Thymes as our caterer this year.  Tickets will 
remain $70.00 per person.  We hope to see as many of you as possible, but remember: if you 

do not plan on attending as a guest, you are required to help either the night of, or the day 
after.  You will earn TRIPLE HOURS! 

 Today’s meeting was cancelled, we will meet next Friday, January 27th after Mass in 
the SCOPE room.  Sorry for the inconvenience. 

 Next Tag Day is February 2nd!  Students may bring $1.00 to earn free dress for the 

day! 

Joe & Sarah Keller 
auction@starofthesea.net 
253-861-3539 (Joe)  360-471-4044 (Sarah) 
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